
 

Beko has been made aware of a small number of incidents involving our 6kg & 7kg 

Condenser Tumble Dryers manufactured between May 2012 and October 2012, where an 

electrical component has failed and overheated, leading to a potential risk of fire. 

 

Problem 

The capacitor may fail and overheat,  

potentially leading to risk of fire. 

 

No incidents have been reported in Australia 

or New Zealand. 

 

Details 

Product Identifiers 

Model number: DCU8330GX 

 

Affected serial numbers: 

12-xxxxxx-06 

12-xxxxxx-07 

What to do 

Beko are contacting customers directly to check and repair machines. 

 

Contact 

https://dryersafety.beko.co.uk/ 

 

 

Fire Related 

Product Recall Notice 

Beko Dryer 
 

 

Date issued:  7 June 2017 

This notification has been compiled using information from external sources for the promotion of fire safety. Although care has been 
taken in preparing the information published, the New Zealand Fire Service does not guarantee the accuracy of it. The Fire Service is 
not responsible for any errors or omissions and accepts no liability whatsoever for any loss or damage howsoever arising. 
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